
 

Acres Green Update-1/14/2019 
Dear Acres Green Families,  

What a reminder that winter is here!  Snow and cold kept everyone indoors on Friday.  Just a reminder, 

if the temperature dips below 22 degrees, or rain/snow is steady, we stay inside for our morning arrival, 

lunch and recess.  We are constantly monitoring temperature and conditions throughout the day and 

will adjust as our weather changes.  Please send jackets, coats, hats, mittens, etc. They are needed!  Also, 

boots, so students can stomp around and enjoy the snow.  We make every effort to allow students to 

get outside and get energy out as long as weather conditions allow it.  Thanks for supporting outdoor 
fun! 

Kindergarten registration is this week!  If you have friends and neighbors who have little ones, let them 

know that it is time to get signed up.  As always, families can come in anytime after the 15th and register, 

but we are hoping for a great turn-out for our official registration start date!  More information is on our 

website and in this update (below).  

We have a new check-in system for visitors coming to Acres Green!  Starting in January, all visitors will 

be required to show identification (driver's license, passport, state id) when coming in to visit or 

volunteer at school.  This is a district-wide change for checking in visitors to schools.  Please be patient 

with us as we get the system in place! Thank you! 

Louise Wacaser, Assistant Principal 

lywacaser@dcsdk12.org 

 

Gina Smith, Principal 

grsmith@dcsdk12.org 

mailto:lywacaser@dcsdk12.org
https://grsmith@dcsdk12.org/


 

1 - Our 18/19 Student Directory is now available!  Click here to access it!  You will need to put in the password:  AGEpanthers  

 

Kindergarten Registration for 2019-2020 is here!   

January 15, 2019, 7:30am – 4:30pm at the Acres Green Office 

You may also drop off your application any time after this date during office hours. 

** Your student must be 5 years old by October 1st, 2019.** 

In addition to the registration packet, you will need to  provide a copy of student's birth certificate, 

immunizations and proof of residence. A proof of residence can be a copy of your lease agreement, a 

warranty deed, or deed of trust.Please contact Peggy O'Keefe at 303-387-7132 
or peggy.okeefe@dcsdk12.org with any questions.Click here for more information  

https://eeowens.wixsite.com/agestudentdirectory
mailto:peggy.okeefe@dcsdk12.org
https://schools.dcsdk12.org/sites/default/files/schools/AcresGreenElementarySchool/Fourth/Kindy%20Registration%20Packet%20(all%20docs)%20SY19-20.pdf


 

READ ALL ABOUT IT! 

News from Mrs. Braun in the Learning Commons 

Did you know that your child can browse and enjoy eBooks and audiobooks anytime, anywhere, on any 
device from OverDrive Digital Library?  

You can discover Acres Green’s digital collection through Sora, the new mobile and desktop reading 

experience from OverDrive.  

Directions to access the DCSD digital collection through Sora:  

The app is free to download on a personal device. The school is Douglas County School District, if you go 
this route. 

Or, 

1. Go to https://soraapp.com.  

2. Use the setup code: douglasco to access the DCSD digital collection. 

3. Login using your child’s universal credentials to check out 3 titles at a time for a two-week lending 
period. After the ending period, the titles are automatically returned to the shelf!  

What I really like about the app is that it allows for highlighting words and text and adding definitions 
and notes.  

https://soraapp.com/


For example, when you’re reading with your child at home, have your child practice highlighting a short 

piece of text and writing a comment about it, such as a text-to-self connection - something he/she can 

relate to because it’s a familiar experience. Then, when your child is finished reading, go back and look 

at the comments together and discuss them. Or, have your child highlight a confusing word, talk about it, 
and add a note to define it. 

I hope your child will take advantage of this great reading tool! 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at klbraun@dcsdk12.org 

Happy Reading!! 

Kirsten Braun 

Digital Literacy Instructional Specialist 

DAC Winter Forum  

Save the Date: February 12, 2019  

6:00-9:00 p.m.  

Cimarron Middle School  

Topics: Mental Health and Career & Technical Education 

mailto:klbraun@dcsdk12.org


 



 

7 Habits Foundations class for parents -  

We have been presented with an opportunity to offer the 7 Habits Foundations class for any interested 

parent at our school. This course provides essential insights into the habits that are at the heart of 

effectiveness in your personal and professional life. The district is offering an abbreviated version of the 

class to be held at Legacy Point Elementary School. This course typically costs over $100, however, this 

class would be at no cost to you. Here is more information and the registration link:  

Course: 7 Habits Foundations 

Audience: Parents of Legacy Point, Eagle Ridge, Acres Green and Redstone Elementary Schools 

When: February 6, 20 and 27, 2019 

      5:30-8:30pm 

      Participants must attend all 3 dates 

Where:  Legacy Point Elementary 

      12736 Red Rosa Circle 

      Parker, CO 80134 

Registration Link: 7 Habits Foundations Registration 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/7-habits-foundations-for-leader-in-me-parents-3-night-course-tickets-54432749820


Notes from PTO 

 

Hello Acres Green Families! 

Our next PTO meeting will take place this Tuesday, January 15th at 6:30 to 7:30 and we invite you to join 

us! Thank you to all the parents who have joined us so far! Come and learn about the roles that YOU 

could contribute to the PTO. Roles that are up for grabs for the coming school year include: Edukits Lead, 
Restaurant Night. 

Our next big fundraiser is an online auction that will take place over a couple of weeks in early spring. 

We need YOUR help! Do you own a business or work for a business that would like to donate auction 

items? Successful items in the past have included short-term memberships to gyms, gift baskets, and 

one-of-a-kind experiences like touring a unique place of business. Please email the PTO at 

acresgreenpto@gmail.com if you have ideas about great auction items--either that you would be willing 

to provide or that you would be interested in bidding on if they were in the auction!  

Reminders: 

Don’t forget to load and use your King Soopers and Safeway cards! Let us know if you need another one! 

You can sign up to paint the rock here:  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080449a4a92aa3f58-paint1 

and then drop your $10 off at the office. This has been a fun way to both celebrate our students and add 

to our fundraising. We have enjoyed all the different faces the rock has taken on over the fall and look 
forward to many more in the coming months. 

mailto:acresgreenpto@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080449a4a92aa3f58-paint1


You can always provide donations directly to the PTO through our Colorado Gives Page Here: 
http://coloradogives.org/AGE2018 

 

 

UPCOMING DATES 

 

http://coloradogives.org/AGE2018


 

• January 7-Back to School! 

• January 15-Kindergarten Registration for 2019-2020 School Year, 7:30am-4:30pm, AGE Office 

• January 15- PTO Meeting, 6:30-7:30pm, Learning Commons 

• January 18- NO SCHOOL, Professional Development Day 

• January 21- NO SCHOOL, Martin Luther King Day 

• January 23-PTO Restaurant Night, California Pizza Kitchen, ALL DAY (see flyer above) 

• January 30-Elite Choir Concert, 7pm 

Need more information?  See our website at https://age.dcsdk12.org  

https://age.dcsdk12.org/

